
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

SR 189 2023 Regular Session Hewitt

Requests the Corps of Engineers to consider alternatives and determine the technical
feasibility, economic justification, environmental acceptability, and potential adverse
downstream effects on the Pearl River Basin of the proposed One Lake project.


